
NOTICE OF CA NC ELLA TION 

The City Council public hearing for the project listed below, previously 
scheduled for Tuesday, September 19 at 7:00 p.m., has been CANCELLED. 

CANCELLED HEARING: Notice Of Intent To Adopt A Mitigated Negative 

Declaration El Pescadero Park & Multi-Generational Recreation Center 
Project. The Initial Study (IS) prepared by the City of Tracy was undertaken 
for the purpose of deciding whether the proposed project may have a 
significant effect on the environment. The Initial Study finds that the 
proposed project could result in potentially significant environmental impacts 
related to air quality, biological resources, cultural resources, geology and 
soils, and noise. However, although the proposed project could have a 
significant effect on the environment, implementation of feasible mitigation 
measures would either avoid or reduce all impacts to a less-than-significant 
level. On the basis of the Initial Study, City staff has concluded that the 
proposed project will not have a significant effect on the environment and, 
therefore, has prepared a Mitigated Negative Declaration. 

This item will be re-noticed for a future hearing date If you have any 
questions regarding this project or the Notice of Intent, please contact 
Richard Joaquin at 
Richard.Joaquin@citvoftracv.org. 
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Brian MacDonald, Interim Assistant City Manager 
Director of Parks & Recreation 




